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Dear Parents,

We raised the tuition and fees compared to last year because we are committed to:

Academic Excellence 
Better Programs
Better Facilities
More Technology 
Sports Program

Have you seen our new website? If not, please do so at ChampionsCA.org. The website will help to visually explain
what we have done and what we are doing before your children return to school in August. Please read on.

Academic Excellence. We have hired one of the best Principals in the State. We have a whole new group of teachers.
They are better teachers and we have a better training program for incoming (new) teachers. We've hired more teacher
aides and more specialists.

Better Programs. For all grades, we started a new fine arts department with drama, dance, and more praise and
worship. For all grades, we have purchased an additional curriculum for math and language arts. For elementary
students, we have started a new accelerated reading program called LEAP that includes small group interventions. For
secondary students, we have business classes for dual enrollment, added multimedia and broadcasting as an elective,
and created the Credit Acceleration Program (CAP) to help students advance one grade level or to help students fill the
gap with missing courses. 

Better Technology. We are replacing all the tablets and chromebooks in the classrooms and adding flatscreens in every
classroom. We are providing our teachers with laptops and more digital resources for better teaching.

Better Facilities. We've invested hundreds of thousands of dollars painting and upgrading our property and facilities as
well as our camera, sound, and lighting. We will be broadcasting more events via livestream. You'll have an opportunity to
watch your children more as we seek to create more performances and broadcast those performances that you'll be able
to view live or later at your convenience.

Sports Program. We have been invited to join the Mid-Florida Athletic Conference. This new conference was formed out
of a desire for schools in the Central Florida Athletic Conference to compete with teams closer to one another. Because of
our school's new direction and changes, the conference leaders unanimously invited us to rejoin them. We thank God for
the opportunity to compete again.

Visit the website for discounts. Be sure to call or text us at 863-420-2885 with your questions.

May God bless you!
Pastor Kevin Slack
Head of School / Lead Pastor

http://championsca.org/



